
New York Office: 99 Park Avenue* New York 16« New York 

May 28, 1958

Contemporary Films Ltd.
14 Soho Square 
London, W. 1.

Dear Sire:

Mrs. Dorr has asked me to thank you for your letter of May 
3rd which only reached her a few days ago due to her absence from 
New York.

You wish to be informed about the terms on which you might 
distribute her movie "The Golden Key" (16 m/m sound, in color) through 
out the United Kingdom. Mrs. Dorr would like to know what use you 
wish to make of the film, i. e. where you intend it to be shown, privately 
or public, and also whether it will be used on T-V programs.

Also, how many prints would you need for the distribution you 
have in mind.

You may rest assured that you will receive a prompt reply as 
soon as this information is available.

Sine erely your s,

(Mrs.) Tine Everhard

cie


